State Street, Sewer Contracts
Awarded

“Two major infrastructure improvement projects moved forward
after contracts were awarded during Monday’s Marshalltown city
council meeting. Contracts for the phase one reconstruction of
State Street and sanitary sewer cured in-place pipe project
went out to bid last week. Construct submitted,” reports Joe
Fisher in Times Republican.

“Public works director Heather Thomas said the winning bid is
five percent over the estimated cost of the project. The
department recommended acceptance with a proposal to cover the
additional cost. The largest funding source change in terms of
dollars 1is an additional $461,741 from American Rescue Plan
Act funding. Additionally.”

Read the article.
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